
 

CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Presenter: Steven Anderson 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 

Category: CONSENT AGENDA 

Type: ACTION 

Subject: Consider Approval of a Temporary Liquor License for the Friends of the Orchestra 

Background 
Information: 

The Friends of the Orchestra have applied for a one-day temporary liquor license for their annual 
Christmas fundraiser concert at Holy Redeemer Church for the Southwest Minnesota Orchestra. 
The fundraiser concert will be held on December 3, 2024. 
 
All temporary liquor licenses require municipal approval and final approval from the Alcohol and 
Gambling Enforcement Division. 

Fiscal Impact:   

Alternative/ 
Variations: 

None recommended. 

Recommendations: To approve the temporary on-sale liquor license for Friends of the Orchestra on December 3, 
2024. 

 
 
 

 


